
GLTHS keeps Lucy's Love Bus 
chugging 
The Lowell Sun 

UPDATED:   11/06/2016 06:36:16 AM EST 

TYNGSBORO -- For the past three years, the students majoring in the Early Childhood 

Education program at Greater Lowell Technical High School conducted a fundraiser to 

support the nonprofit Lucy's Love bus. 

Beecher Grogan, director of Lucy's Love Bus, spoke to the Early Childhood students about 

what the bus is all about. 

Lucy's Love Bus was founded in 2006 by Grogan's daughter, Lucy Grogan. Beecher Grogan 

delivers comfort to children with cancer through free integrative therapies, including 

acupuncture, massage, yoga, meditation and therapeutic horseback riding. Grogan strives to 

educate physicians regarding the benefits of integrative therapies that help reduce stress, 

manage pain and improve the overall well-being of sick children. 

GLTHS students, along with Early Childhood instructors, will continue to raise money 

throughout the school year through several events and raffles. 

"This presentation touched our hearts because one of our classmates here at Greater Lowell 

passed away from cancer and was a recipient of Lucy's Love Bus therapies," said senior Kylie 

Lambert of Lowell. "The Early Childhood program is eager to make a difference in a child's 

life by providing comfort until there is a cure." 

Her classmate, Jeanelice Cruz, added, "When she came to talk to us, we didn't know what to 

expect, but at the end of the presentation, we were all so touched. We want to do as much as 

we can to raise money for children with cancer. 

For more information or to inquire about how to make a donation, contact the Early 

Childhood Education program at 978-441-4485. 


